
 

 

 

TO: Financial Commission 

FROM: Jon Maginot, Staff Liaison 

SUBJECT: City of Los Altos CIP Reporting 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Follow-up and discussion of Financial Commission’s review of the CIP 

 

BACKGROUND 

From time-to-time, the Financial Commission reviews the City’s Capital Improvement and Major 

Maintenance Plan (CIP) and provides recommendations based on that review. The last review of 

the CIP was held on May 20, 2024. The CIP was adopted by the City Council as part of the overall 

budget process on June 11, 2024. 

 

This item is intended to allow the Commission to review the discussion held in May. 

 


